
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 9/28/2010 9:12:02 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Chris Johns' testimony to Congress 

I wonder who this Paul Cannon fellow is. Hope he does well.

On Sep 28, 2010, at 12:05 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.com> wrote:

From: Cooper, Shawn 
To: All PGE Officers Directors
Cc: All PGE Chiefs of Staff; Exec Assistants for Corporation Officers; Exec Assistants for 
Utility Officers
Sent: Tue Sep 28 08:47:37 2010
Subject: RE: Chris Johns' testimony to Congress

Officers and Directors:

Some additional information related to Steve Kline's note below. The 
hearing will begin at 12 noon, California time. There are three panels 
planned for the hearing with Chris Johns testifying on the third panel. 
Chris may not testify, until after 1 pm. Here are the scheduled 
witnesses:

Senator Dianne FeinsteinPanel 1

Panel 2........Chris Hart of the NTSB and Cynthia Quarterman of the
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration

Chris Johns, Paul Cannon of the CPUC, Mayor JimPanel 3
Ruane of San Bruno, Rick Kessler of the Pipeline Safety Trust

Here is a link to the hearing should you wish to watch it from your 
computer.

http://commerce.senate.gov/public/index.cfm?p=Hearinqs&ContentRecord id=76759e1e- 
2c35-44e7-9708-b9dd2a657dd0&ContentType id=14f995b9-dfa5-407a-9d35- 
56cc7152a7ed&Group id=b06c39af-e033-4cba-9221 -de668ca1978a

Shawn
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Shawn Cooper
Chief of Staff
Office of the Chairman
PG&E Corporation
One Market, Spear Tower
San Francisco, CA 94105
(415) 267-7068

From: Kline, Steven L. [mailto:steven.kline@pge-corp.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2010 6:04 AM
To: All PGE Officers Directors
Subject: Chris Johns' testimony to Congress

Team

As many of you already know, Chris Johns will appear in front of 
Congress later today regarding the San Bruno accident, along with 
representatives from other organizations including the NTSB and 
the CPUC.

In his remarks, Chris will discuss our efforts to support and assist 
the people of San Bruno, including the establishment of the $100 
million Rebuild San Bruno Fund. He will explain how we are taking 
responsible action to assure everyone that our gas system is safe, 
and will also discuss PG&E’s commitment to working with investigators 
to determine the cause of this tragedy.

We expect that Chris will receive a range of questions from 
members of Congress. We look forward to providing whatever 
facts and context is needed to help the public, our customers and 
our employees understand not just the details of the San Bruno 
accident, but what we can all learn from this tragedy so that no other 
community in the United States has to experience this kind of ordeal.

On Wednesday, we will send out to all employees a message 
summarizing the hearing.
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We will continue to keep you posted on developments related to the 
San Bruno Incident.

Thanks for your continued support.

Steve
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